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Recent submission to in education journal

Valerie Triggs <Valerie.Triggs@uregina.ca>
Tue 2023-11-28 5:31 PM

To:Kathy Nolan <Kathy.Nolan@uregina.ca>;Valerie Triggs <Valerie.Triggs@uregina.ca>

Dear Authors,

Thank you for your recent submission to in education and for your patience as the journal undergoes some major
changeovers. Over the past few months the journal's previous editor-in-chief (Patrick Lewis) retired and the managing editor
(Shuana Niessen) moved to a new position within the university. This has resulted in a lapse in the journal administration.
Since our appointment as co-editors on Nov 1, we have been working to learn the journal system, advertise for a new
managing editor and restart the process for submitted manuscripts.

Given the backlog of submissions in the system, it will not be until the new calendar year before we are able to resume the
process of making decisions regarding your manuscript (this includes, for some of you, assigning an editor to your
submission). Beginning in January, we look forward to moving ahead with processing your submission, toward possible
publication of your work. Your submission will be one of our top priorities however we anticipate that publications resulting
from current submissions will likely occur in later 2024 or early 2025.

If this timeline is not satisfactory to you and you choose to withdraw your manuscript to submit elsewhere, we will certainly
understand but please let us know of this decision as soon as possible.

Thanks again for your patience.

Kathleen Nolan & Valerie Triggs,
in education, Editors-in-Chief

Valerie Triggs, PhD

Faculty of Education

University of Regina

3737 Wascana Parkway

Regina, Saskatchewan, S4S 0A2
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